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FYI, email from North Park Neighbourhood Association.

Regards,

Alan Lowe, Architect AIBC

www.lowegroup.ca

250-360-2888

We have moved to:

#118-21 Erie Street
Victoria, British Columbia V8V 5A8

Begin forwarded message:

From: Jenny Farkas 
Subject: Re: Meeting request for Proposed Renovation at Glad
Tidings Church
Date: October 11, 2018 at 10:17:41 AM PDT
To: Alan Lowe Office <alan@lowegroup.ca>
Cc: richa@lowegroup.ca, caluc@npna.ca

Hi again Alan and Richa
Thank you for meeting with me on site at Glad Tidings Church today. 

Your revised plan to connect the old and newer building seems like an intelligent
and simpler solution. 

As we agreed, you will make one further revision to retain all trees and suggest to
the church to do some
limb trimming to allow more lighting on the new/proposed entrance.

Jenny Farkas, Acting President
North Park Neighbourhood Assoc.

Sent from my iPhone

On Oct 9, 2018, at 11:11 PM, Alan Lowe Office <alan@lowegroup.ca> wrote:
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Hi Jenny,

Thursday would be great.  Thank you.  

Alan

Sent from my iPhone

On Oct 9, 2018, at 11:12 PM, Jenny Farkas < >
wrote:

Hi Richa
I could meet this Thursday or Friday at 10am at the
entrance to Glad Tidings Church. Would that work for
you?

I have cc’d the rest of the North Park Land Use
Committee in case any other members wish to attend.

Jenny

On Oct 9, 2018, at 1:46 PM,
<richa@lowegroup.ca>
<richa@lowegroup.ca> wrote:

Hi,

I would like to meet and discuss changes in
the Development Variance Permit request
for the Glad Tidings Church. We have
decided not to ask for the 8 foot variance
which would have pulled the lobby out to
the sidewalk.  We are however, enclosing
the existing stairwell along North Park and
added a small entrance along the street. 
Can I have a short meeting with relevant
staff to discuss, so that we can get back to
the Committee of the Whole meeting? 

Regards
Richa Mishra

<sigimg0.jpeg>

www.lowegroup.ca

#118-21 Erie Street
Victoria, British Columbia V8V 5A8

mailto:richa@lowegroup.ca
mailto:richa@lowegroup.ca
https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.lowegroup.ca%2F&data=02%7C01%7Cmowilson%40victoria.ca%7C9b108f89e42e4d8b95ed08d62fa2f92d%7Cd7098116c6e84d2a89eedb15b6c23375%7C0%7C0%7C636748774348719710&sdata=AjcF2W6RYxca64xvfSo4LwZgP0yPFrbeRmmWBeXhwsY%3D&reserved=0


250-360-2888  




